
 
 

 

Dear all 
 
GV Health is proud to be helping Victorians to get vaccinated and protect ourselves, our families, our 
friends and the rest of our community from getting sick with COVID-19. 
 
We have arranged for priority vaccination access at extra evening sessions at the McIntosh Centre, 
Shepparton Showgrounds. These will not be for the general public, just for the school community, 
unless we are struggling to fill the session. We will continue these for a number of weeks. 
 
When: 
- 4-8pm Wednesday and Thursday nights from 1st September 
 
Where: 
- The McIntosh Centre at Shepparton Showgrounds 
 
Who: 
- All 16-18yr olds plus the people that they live with 
- Teachers and all school support staff  
 
What: 
- Vaccine brand will be offered inline with the Victorian guidelines, generally Pfizer for those aged 

16-59 and AstraZeneca for those aged 60 and over 
- Second doses will be booked with a view them not impacting upon exam time 
 
How: 
- These evening sessions are not available yet via the Hotline or online booking service 
- To book into them please text your details to one of these mobile numbers, we will then call 

you back and book you (and your family if required) in for a vaccination 
o 0429 634 426  or 0429 353 740 

- Please include these details in your text: 
o Full name 
o DOB 
o Eligibility: student, teacher etc. 

 
If you cannot make it to the McIntosh Centre at these times, then you can see one of many GPs that 
are offering vaccinations locally or go to one of our other locations in the Goulburn Valley area: 
• Kyabram District Health Service 

(AstraZeneca only) 
• NCN Health - Cobram 

• Mansfield District Hospital 
• Kilmore District Health 
• Seymour Health (Pfizer only) 

 
To book into an appointment other than these evening sessions you can: 
Phone: 1800 675 398 
Book online at: www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/book-your-vaccine-appointment 
 
Dr Helen Roberts 
Medical Lead, COVID-19 Vaccination Program, Goulburn Valley Local Public Health Unit 
Helen.Roberts@GVHealth.org.au 
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